
 
 

FAMILY MASS SCHEDULE FOR COOLFANCY 

2018/2019 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

I am writing to inform you of the dates for the Family Masses which will focus in a special 

way on all the children present. In addition these Masses will be an important part of our 

preparation for the Parish Celebration of  our First Holy Communion which will take place 

on Saturday, 18th May, next year.   

 

The Family Mass dates are as follows: 

 

►►► Oct. 27th 

►►► Nov. 24th 

►►► Dec. 15th 

►►► Jan. 19th 

►►► Feb. 16th 

►►► Mar. 23rd 

►►► Apr. 13th 

►►► Jun. 15th  

 
Please note that these Masses will be the regular Saturday Vigil Masses and I look forward to 

welcoming you and your family to these Masses, and hope that you will be able to attend 

them all with your child.  

 

Let’s be sure to give the children every possible support and example in their faith! 

 

With every good wish and blessing to you and your family 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Fr Chris Hayden  


